
Re: 68778 World Journal of Gastroenterology 

Dear Editors and reviewers,  

We thank the editorial board for the comments about our manuscript (68778) entitled 

“Elimination of viral hepatitis in children after liver transplants”. The manuscript has 

been thoroughly revised according to the reviewer’s and editor’s comments. We look 

forward to hearing your positive response to this revised manuscript. Below are the 

answers to the reviewer’s and editor’s comments.  

Response to Reviewer 1  

Comments: 1-I think the title should be more impressive to reflect the subject. 2- 

Quality of manuscript organization and presentation is in need for more 

improvement 

Answer：  

We sincerely appreciate the reviewer’s comments. We changed the title of this 

manuscript to “Eliminating viral hepatitis in children after liver transplant: how to 

reach the goal by 2030”. For the quality of the manuscript organization and 

presentation, we added more important data, reorganized the content in the 

manuscript and edited the figures to make it clearer and more informative.  

Response to Scientific editor:  

Issue raised: The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the 

original figure files. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to 

ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor 



Answer:  

Thank you very much indeed for editor’s comment. We provided the original 

figures in PowerPoint and all figures could be editable. 

Response to Company editor-in-chief:  

Issue raised: the quality of the English language of the manuscript does not meet the 

requirements of the journal. Before final acceptance, the author(s) must provide the 

English Language Certificate issued by a professional English language editing 

company. Please visit the following website for the professional English language 

editing companies we recommend: https://www.wjgnet.com/bpg/gerinfo/240. 

Answer:  

We sincerely appreciate the editor’s helpful comments. We sent our revised 

manuscript to Springer Nature Author Services Company for English polishing. The 

new English Language Certificate was provided for consideration as well.  

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Yong Poovorawan, MD, Professor 

Center of Excellence in Clinical Virology 

Faculty of Medicine, King Chulalongkorn Memorial Hospital 

Chulalongkorn University, Bangkok, 10330, Thailand. Yong.P@chula.ac.th 
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